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REMINDER - MCK Housing Survey 
ends Monday, December 20th  

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 15, Tsothóhrha/December 2021) The Housing Unit of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the 
community that it is conducting a survey for feedback on the current 
needs of the community. The survey began on Monday, December 6th, 
and will conclude on Monday, December 20th at 4pm.  
 
The survey, which should take an estimated five to ten minutes to 
complete, includes space for comments or suggestions. All information 
gathered will be used to assist future development of new or improved 
MCK Housing services. It is completely anonymous. 
 
An additional survey will be scheduled in the coming weeks. 
 
Those wishing to participate can click here. The Housing Unit sincerely 
appreciates your interest in this important matter. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7MQ8CTC
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